
YEOMAN Group plc in agreement with Hertz UK

YEOMAN Group plc, the mobile navigation company, has announced that it has
entered into heads of agreement with Hertz UK Limited for YEOMAN to provide a co-
branded version of its mobile navigation service for Hertz to promote to its car rental
customers in Great Britain.

This is one of a number of commercial agreements on which YEOMAN is working to
widen the customer base for its world leading mobile navigation service, delivering
routing, traffic and turn-by-turn navigation to conventional mobile phones. YEOMAN
anticipates giving further details of this proposed agreement and others together with
its interim results announcement on Thursday 27 June 2002.

For further information please contact:

Hugh Agnew, Chief Executive, Yeoman Group plc +44 (0) 1590 679777

Charles Marshall, Finance Director, Yeoman Group plc +44 (0) 1590 679777

David Waller, Chancery Communications +44 (0) 20 72696940


